February 7, 2006

CPP, Inc

1055 Joaquin Road

Suite 200

Mountain View CA 94043

Dear Scott —

I want to thank you for the support and effort provided by your firm in securing our GSA
contract. Ronniece Pearcy was very proactive with GSA and made this whole process
move very smoothly and quickly.

I look forward to working with your company on our Marketing services!

Best Regards,
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